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Lloph's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

23rd February 1940.

Dear Sirs,

T am in receipt of your memorandum
of the 6th ultimo intimating that the
Hopper Dredger "CHIEN 3HE" has now been handed
back to the Owners, and that It 1s anticipated
the Special Survey No.l will shortly be carried
outb.

In the circumstances the Commlittee
heve deferred consideration of the case for
a short time pending the recelpt of your Report
on the Special Survey.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
SHANGHAI.
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